
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Wednesday, January 17, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Cheeseburger 

 Bean and Cheese Burrito  

 Salad Bar  

 Fresh Fruit  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  None Today  

   

1. Culinary Club will be held Thursday, January 18
th

. It is from 3:15-4:00. Please make 

arrangements to be picked up.  

 

2. The girls’ volleyball clinic will be held on tomorrow Thursday, January 18
th

 at  3:15-

4:45.  

 

3. It’s here! This year’s Musical is Into the Woods Jr and the  audition packets are ready 

to get into your hands! Packets will be done a bit different this year, as Into the 

Woods has gone green! That’s right! The packet can be found on the District Musical 

Website and the Audition form will also be filled out online! CD’s are still available 

to check out in Ms Quinn’s room. If you have any question please see Ms Quinn.  

 

4. The PTO sponsored TGIF is this Friday right after school until 5pm. Tickets will be 

sold in the cafeteria starting on Wednesday. Remember you need to purchase the 

ticket at lunch with  the signed permission slip - we do not sell tickets at the door. 

Join the fun and see you at TGIF this Friday. 

 

5. The Gurrie PTO be having A Fun Lunch this Friday. They will be selling nachos for 

$2.00 and soda for $1.00. 
  

6. Attention girls! Looking to be a part of Tiger Nation Volleyball? The road to a 

championship starts soon. Tryouts will be Monday January 22nd for 8th grade and 

Tuesday January 23rd for 7th grade immediately after school. The second day of 

tryouts will be for both 7th and 8th grade on Thursday January 25th. Tryouts will be 

over by 5:30 each day. Wear proper athletic attire as we will be going through 

numerous drills and activities. If you have any questions please see Coach LaBud or 

Coach Olson. As always, Go Tigers! 

 

7. The GMS Bully Prevention Club will meet today in Mrs. Pedersen’s office for a very 

important activities planning meeting. 8
th

 graders will meet during 8
th

 grade lunch 

period and 7
th

 grade will meet during 7
th

 grade lunch period. If you have any 

questions see Mrs. Pedersen. Hope to see you there!  

 



8. The basketball teams traveled to Pleasandale Middle School for their second meet of 

the season.  The 7
th

 grade took a victory with great play from Nick Twinkle Toes 

Polonowski and Devel the Phantom Brittman. 

 

The 8
th

 grade also took a victory with great play from Owen the Tasmanian Diablo 

Cherry, Sugar Sunshine Shane Curtin and great rebounding by Connor The Windmill 

Crowe.   

 

 

 


